
SLOUGH BOROUGH COUNCIL 
PEOPLE SCRUTINY PANEL – 11TH NOVEMBER 2021 

 
ITEM 3 – MEMBER QUESTIONS (10 MINUTES MAXIMUM) 
 
Question submitted by Councillor Brooker 
 
“For September 2021 admission can you give the planned admission number and 
actual admission number for each school in Slough.” 

Answer 
 
The following information is provided: 
 

1. PAN, applications and offers for primary schools in Slough as made on 
allocation day – 16th April 2021. 

2. PAN, applications and offers for primary schools in Slough as made on 
allocation day – 1st March 2021. 

3. Updated figures to the end of September 2021 – Primary. 
4. Updated figures to the end of September 2021 – Secondary. 

 
 


